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[External Email]
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I am a concerned Lutsen, Minnesota property owner.  Look at the water

that the ski area already takes from Lake Superior and the chemicals the

ski area now uses in their snow making.  These chemicals are banned in

German &amp; Austrian ski slopes for health reasons.  And they are wishing

for more use of our National Forest?  How could the Forest Service even

consider issuing a special use Permit that would allow Lutsen Mountains

to construct additional space for their improvements.  By all means,

this is ridiculous.  Also, look at the added work that will be put forth

by Arrowhead Electric Association should this all come to fruition.  We,

the people will be subject to pay for this additional expense one way or

another.  Yes, I am waiting for the TRUTH from the Forest Supervisor's

decision in regard to this matter.  The Final EIS had better be based on

the PUBLIC input. You will see that there should be NO GRANT issued for

this special use permit.         Shirley Lindgren, 239 North Caps Trail,

P.O. Box 56, Lutsen, MN 55612
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